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July 25, 1995

Mr, Barney Chan

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
Department of Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

RE: New Starting Date for Well Installations a‘ Young's
Clcaners/Foothill Square

By r‘acsimile: (510) 337-9335

Dear Mr. Chan: i

Afler conferring with our contract driller, Gregg Drilling (Gregg) of Martinez, 1 have

arranged Friday, July 28, 1995 at 8:00 AM as the date and time 10 begin the installation of

the four new wells at the subject site. 1 expect 1he.: well installations to proceed

approximately in the following order: 1

. On Friday, July 28, a standard sized drill rig will install the first of two
el A _

permanent conductor casings for a deep aqyifer well (AMW-8) to about 35

Crdocy,

Hacp ™
ey

- to 40 feet below surface grade (bsg);

On Monday, July 31, the large rig will ins{all the second of two permanent
- conducior casings for the second deep aquifer well (AMW-9) to about 3510

40 ft bsg;

VRO FURISSAA NTIET

On Tuesday, August 1, a track-mounted lingited access rig will install onc 2-
inch-diameter PYC well through the condugtor casing installed on Friday,

and one two-inch-diameter PVC well (AM
the breezeway closest 10 the dry cleaners,

On Wednesday, August 2, the track-mountg
the second of two deep wells through the ¢4
Monday (AMW-9), and the second shalloy
bsg.

AUGLAS CORIFORATTON
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-6) to about 25 ft bsg within

d limited access rig will install
wnductor casing installed on
 well (AMW-7) to about 25 feet
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Chris Pruner, office manager a1 Gregg Drilling, said lhax their limited access rig is not
heavy enough to install a permanent sieel conductor casingI 10 the required depth for a decp
well within the breezeway. As we had discussed, this meins that 1 will need to place the
well identified as AMW-9 in my July 11 Workplan addendum in & Jocation where we have
enough room for a normal sized rig. At the request of our client, 1 plan to install wells
AMW-9 and AMW-7 about 25 feet to 30 feet northeast of he approximate locations shown
for them in the draft figure that accompanied our July 111 orkplan addendum. This will
prevent them from interfering significantly with traffic at the Lucky market.

Please call me at (415) 726-7700 with any questions you hive about the proposed schedule

and scope of work.

Sincerely, :

Charles D. Conway
Augeas Corporation

oo Client
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